
Ms. Taylor’s Class 

ttaylor@auburn.wednet.edu

Room #144

Birthdays:

4th Thaddeus 

14th Jayden 

25th Willow 

10-3: Late Start 

10-10: Late Start 

10-17: Late Start 

10-24: Late Start

10-31: Late Start

10-3: PTSA General 
Meeting @ 4:!5pm

10-4: Volunteer 
Orientation

10-5: Vision/Hearing 

10-7: PTA Popcorn, 

School Assembly, 

Fundraiser Kick-off

10-14: NO SCHOOL

10-21: Reptile Man!

10-31: Fall Festival 
and Costume Parade

This month we will continue to work on 

mastering place value to 1,000. Students should be 

able to identify any digit in the hundreds, tens, or 

ones place. Students should also be able to write 

any number up to 1,000 using all 4 number forms 

(standard form-digits, word form, expanded form, 

and base ten- blocks/drawing). They will have their 

final assessment in 3 weeks. 

Following place value, students will begin to learn 

about regrouping with a focus on addition initially. 

In 2nd grade, regrouping standards will require 

students to add up to four 2-digit numbers as well 

as adding two 3-digit numbers. Mastery of basic 

addition facts (within 20) is especially essential 

going forward, so please work with your child on 

these at home! 

During our English Language Arts block; 

students practice reading, writing, and spelling. Our 

stories this month are: Wilson Sat Alone, The 

Enormous Turnip, Mr. Putter and Tabby, Hedgehog 

Bakes a Cake, and Lemonade for Sale. The skill focus 

area’s for the month of October will be: story 

elements, sequencing, compare and contrast, & 

problem/solution (plot). We will also continue to 

work on “opinion” writing. New spelling lists are

given every Monday and listed on the weekly HW.

• Homework is DUE every FRIDAY. Students 

are expected to practice spelling, log math, 

& log reading at home. 

• Timed tests are on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

• Our website is a great resource! 

www.tiffanytaylorsclassroom.weebly.com


